
I do not support this bill. 

 

As a society we need to learn to live with the virus. It is no longer a public threat and we are not in a 
state of emergency, please do not pass this bill.  

 

Citizens have learnt, that if they or their children are symptomatic or sick to stay home. We are above 
90% vaccination rate, so we no longer need to impose restrictions on businesses that are financially and 
mentally struggling. 

 

Please let us return to normal and begin the financial recovery that is so urgently needed. I imagine that 
it would be a significant financial saving for the government if these restrictions no longer needed to be 
enforced. It would certainly be a substantial financial and managerial relief for businesses to no longer 
enforce these restrictions. 

 

Please consider the detrimental effect lockdowns have had on children and the vulnerable. 

 

The time is right to return to normal. 

 

Thank you, 

Luke Hopkins 
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